Preston
City Council

NOTICE TO MARINERS

RIVER RIBBLE - PRESTON

VEE-WALL BUOY

The Port mark buoy at the acute “vee” in the North training
wall of the river at 9 7/8" miles west of Preston Dock at
53.43.839N, 02.28.965W has moved off-station.

Recovery works are underway and a further Notice to
Mariners will be issued when the buoy has been returned to
station.

lan B Smith
Riversway Manager
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